
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
TO PROVIDE ON-CALL AND  

EMERGENCY BRIDGE AND CULVERT 
ENGINEERING SERVICES TO THE  

YORKTOWN HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Town Clerk, Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, NY until 10:00 A.M. on August 21, 2023 at the Town Hall, 363 Underhill 
Avenue, Yorktown Heights, N.Y. 10598 for professional engineering services to provide on-call and 
emergency bridge and culvert engineering services to the Yorktown Highway Department.   
 
Proposal specifications may be obtained at the office of the Town Clerk at said Town Hall, 
downloaded from the Town’s website at www.yorktownny.org, or on BidNet Direct at 
www.bidnetdirect.com.  All proposals are to be returned to the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, 
Yorktown Heights, NY  10598, marked: “RFP:  On-Call Emergency Bridge & Culvert 
Engineering Services.”  All proposals must include the Non-Collusive Bidding Certification. 
 
The Proposer assumes the risk of any delay in the mail or in the handling of the mail by the 
employees of the Town of Yorktown.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal delivery, the 
Proposer assumes the responsibility for having the proposals in at the time and the place specified 
above.  The Superintendent of Highways reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to 
accept that proposal which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Town of Yorktown. 
 
 
       DAVE PAGANELLI 
       SUPERINTENDENT OF HIGHWAYS 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 


